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Dear Mick 

Invitation to give evidence – 13 September 2021 

Congratulations on your appointment as Counsel General and Minister for the Constitution. 

The extensive nature of your responsibilities are reflected in the breadth of our remit, and we look 
forward to establishing and maintaining a productive working relationship. 

As we begin our work in this new Sixth Senedd we would like to have an early opportunity to hear 
from you on matters within your portfolio and to help set the scene as we develop our work 
programme for what is likely to be a busy five year term.  

For this purpose, we would like to invite you to our meeting on 13 September 2021, from 1.30 – 3.00 
pm. 

I would be grateful if you could confirm, at your earliest convenience, whether you will be able to 
attend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 
Chair 

Mick Antoniw MS 
Counsel General and Minister for the Constitution 
 

 


